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FHG Marine Engineering, Inc. is the New Boll & Kirch Distributor for the USA  

Pompano Beach, Florida, April 22, 2024 -  FHG Marine Engineering, Inc. (FHG) announces that it has 

entered into a distribution agreement with Boll Filter Corporation (Boll Filter), the US subsidiary of Boll 

& Kirch GmbH. Through the distribution agreement, FHG will provide service, retrofits and spare parts to 

marine, energy, industrial, and water treatment applications within the USA. 

In partnership with Boll Filter, FHG delivers the most effective and environmentally friendly filtration 

solutions available in the market today, supported by the FHG team of factory trained and certified 

technicians, and OEM spare parts. 

“Boll Filter solutions are the best in class, and we are proud to partner with Boll Filter to support our 

customers in maintaining the highest quality filtration and fluid management through parts and service.” 

shared Richard Grennen, CEO, FHG Marine Engineering, Inc.  

“We are delighted to partner with FHG Marine Engineering to support Boll Filter applications throughout 

the USA. We look forward to developing this market with FHG and serving our customers with the 

highest level of support in parts and service.” stated Rodrigo Quilula, General Manager, USA Southeast, 

Boll Filter Corporation.  

About FHG Marine Engineering, Inc. 

Founded in 2018, FHG Marine Engineering Inc. specializes in marine diesel engine maintenance, repair, 
and overhaul, delivering planned maintenance and emergency repair services for superyachts, cruise 
ships and commercial vessels. FHG’s team of field services engineers and technicians have years of 
experience in all aspects of engine overhaul, service, and repair, as well as supporting auxiliary systems, 
such as sewage and water treatment, fluid management, hydraulics, and electrical systems. FHG offers 
full workshop services from its facility in Pompano Beach, Florida, serving vessels throughout the USA.  
 
About Boll Filter Corporation 

Boll Filter Corporation, the U.S. subsidiary of BOLL & KIRCH Filterbau GmbH in Germany, is the global 
leader in providing customized and sustainable industrial filters for a diverse range of industries 
including marine, energy, oil and gas, industrial and water treatment. 
 

For additional information please contact: 

Yiannik Bennett  

Director of Sales and Marketing 

FHG Marine Engineering, Inc. 

2004 NW 25th Avenue 

Pompano Beach 

Florida 33069 

 

yb@fhgmarineengineering.com 

+1(954) 504 2853 
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